





Executive Headteacher
Jo Petch

Headteacher Pamela Murphy Kennet Road, W9 3LG 020 7641 5825 office@ge2cp.westminster.sch.uk Headteacher Claire Shepherd Garway Road, W2 4PH 020 7221 3454 admin@qe2cp.westminster.sch.uk

29th March 2021

## Re. Free School Meals Provision during Easter Half Term

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope you are well.

We are delighted to have the pupils back at school and it is evident how much progress they have made with your diligence with our Remote Home Learning resources.

I am writing to you in regards to our Free School Meals provision during the upcoming Easter Holidays.

All pupils eligible for Free School Meals will receive a £30 Sainsbury's Gift card to be used to purchase healthy food items for your child during the holiday period. This is being funded by the Local Authority via the Covid Winter Grant Scheme.

The gift card will either be sent home with your child before we close for the holidays on Wednesday 31<sup>st</sup> March, or if your child is not in school, we will post it to your home address.

There is more information about our Free School Meals provision, healthy lunch recipe ideas, Remote Home Learning resources and Covid 19 support on our school website.

Many thanks for your continued support

Kind Regards

Claire Shepherd **Head teacher**